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Dear Parents/Carers, 
GHYLL HEAD TRIP 2019 

 
We would like to invite your child to go on the Ghyll Head trip September 2019.  While this may seem like 
a long time away, we have responded to feedback from parents and decided to inform parents about the 
trip earlier. 
 
The children will spend four nights away in the Lake District at the Manchester City Council Outdoor 
Centre; trained instructors will take groups out for various activities during each day. The course involves a 
wide range of outdoor physical activities which include abseiling, canoeing, caving, gorge-walking and 
orienteering. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for the children to experience adventurous activities in a magnificent setting. 
Skills such as working as part of a team and communicating will be drawn on during the week and they 
will keep up a reflective log on the week’s events. 
 
The provisional cost of the trip which includes transport, accommodation, all food, insurance, equipment 
hire and instruction for the week is £260.00 per child. If you would like your child to be involved in this trip 
could you fill in and return the tear off slip with £50.00 deposit (payable through Paypal on the website or 
with a debit card at the school office) to the office (unfortunately the deposit is non-refundable).  The 
outstanding balanced will need to be paid in full before the end of the Summer Term 2019, this gives 
parents more than 2 years to pay for the trip. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

     Miss A Lee 
     Year 5/6 
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Manchester Outdoor Education Centre. 

Ghyll Head, Lake District September 2019 
 

 
I agree to my child………………………………………….. taking part in the above course and have paid £50.00 
deposit which will be returned if my child is not successful in gaining a place.  
 
I also agree to the balance being paid by an agreed future date. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 
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